
Executive Committee & President Report - HC Board meeting, Dec 7, 2020

Submitted by J. Lemmenes 


1. New Board Member Recruitment update: Parks Peyton said no.  Beth Carroll is considering a board 
position and is meeting with Jean on zoom this week for further discussion.  No information on 
Rachel Andrews at this time. 


2. Communication Update: 

• The MCACA & NEA logos are now put in more prominent places to ensure visibility during this time 

when communication is predominantly online instead of print. 


3. Year End Giving Campaign update: 

• The letters were mailed the week of Thanksgiving. 

• Funds have been arriving. 


4. Holiday Concert - Free to community 


5. January Meeting dates - proposed change (See bottom of agenda) 


6. For January: MCACA Plan, Music Monday review, GNFS Location & Plan 


7. Holiday Concert Update &  winter Covid plan  (during Artistic Director report)


8. Development report 

• Jean sent a letter second week of November asking Jack Miller to sponsor the Holiday Concert. We 

have not heard back from him at this time.  

• We are still hoping to receive a check. 



